
From: Jenna Allain <allainj@thamesriver.on.ca>  
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2024 2:10 PM 
To: Lysynski, Heather <hlysynsk@London.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] UTRCA Delegation at Planning and Environment Committee 
 
Good afternoon Heather, 
  
UTRCA would like to request a delegation for the May 22nd Planning and Environment Committee 
Meeting. 
  
The topic of our delegation request is to provide a brief presentation to the Committee about recent 
legislative changes made to the Conservation Authorities Act and how it impacts UTRCA's planning and 
regulatory responsibilities. 
  
Please let me know the deadline for submitting materials for the agenda package and if you require any 
more details from me. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Jenna  
 
Jenna Allain, M.Sc. 
Manager, Environmental Planning and Regulations 
allainj@thamesriver.on.ca  
519.451.2800 Ext. 223  
Upper Thames River Conservation Authority 
1424 Clarke Road London, Ontario, N5V 5B9 
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